Brussels, January 5th 2017,
Dear Sir,

At the beginning of this new year, the United States Embassy holds to
invite the powers that be to the annual new year gathering.

As De Senioren from Zomergem are a very important partner, or can
we even say “friend”, of our great nation, we would very much
appreciate your presence.

For security reasons in this turbulent eva, it is impossible to use
traditional venues, therefore we chose a location near your home base.
We would like to welcome you and your partner on

Saturday January 28" , 18:00hr,
at youth club “The Dung Hill”.

If so, please send us an email (usembassybrux@yahoo.com) and transfer
35€/pers to BEA4 143 0739084 45 , before Sunday January 22th ! -

Dress code: “USA”, but non obligatory... s

Looking forward on tightening our bonds, so we can make both our
nations great again.

Yours sincerely,

Denise Bauer




